Lichfield Society of Artists Newsletter May 2024

Dear Members,

I have been contacted by the Head of Marketing from The Titanic Brewery Co Ltd. They want to commission a local graphic artist to produce a design for a pub swing sign in Lichfield and have approached our art society to see if any of our members maybe interested in producing a piece of work.

The artwork would need to be sent as a digital file so that it could be printed onto the sign.

The work required needs to be a scene of Lichfield and must include the Statue of Captain Smith in Beacon Park the Cathedral and some trees.

A reference image has been provided to work from but will need some alteration such as less trees and the scaffolding that is around one of the spires omitting from the finished piece.



As yet they do not know what the dimensions of the sign will be until they take possession of the building, they are hoping to take possession within the next week or so and hoping to complete the refurbishment within 6 to 8 weeks therefore any design would need to be complete and sent in as little

as 4 weeks' time. The design can be in black and white or colour and will be displayed outside what is currently The Pig in Tamworth Street although the name will be changing. The name will be available to whoever is chosen for the commission.

If you are interested in this opportunity, please forward you details to me along with an example of your work and a link to a portfolio or social media account if you have one to contactlichfieldsocartists@gmail.com as soon as possible and I will forward your details on.

Kind regards,

Stuart Burn